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Monthly statistics: statistical summaries for the month of May 2019 will be available at our 
meeting. 
 
Financial/Donations: 

● The Friends of the Library paid for the new mulch in the library’s garden beds, as well 
as some new plants. They are also funding supplies for our Adult Craft Nights and for 
our upcoming summer programs.   

 
News/Issues: 

● The high school’s day of community service went very well, and the students who came 
to work on the library’s garden beds did a great job.  

● Jack Scott (SALS) has done a large amount of work on our new website, but there is 
more to be done.  

● The process of upgrading our internet access has been set in motion: Chris (SALS) has 
contacted Spectrum on our behalf, and they will be sending us a contract. When they 
make an appointment to come to do the upgrade, Chris will be in attendance, as well, 
to be sure that all is done properly.  

● The first mobile DMV day at the library went well. The DMV employees who were here 
seemed quite pleased with the set-up.  

 
Programs: 

● “Teens Takeover the Library”, will now be taking place on the first Fridays of each 
month from 6 - 8, due to our extended hours. It’s possible that a few other programs 
may shift their timing as well.  

● We (mostly Karen) have been working on a summer programs schedule. We will be 
publicizing the full slate of events soon, and will be specifically sharing this information 
with the Lunch, Learn, and Play program. We will likely will be sending a flyer home 
through the school district.  


